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WELCOME 

Hello ECRA families!  

It’s hard to believe it’s 

already the middle of 

November.  Before we 

know it, the semester 

will be coming to an 

end.  Here are the latest 

updates.  Please contact 

the school if you have 

any questions. 

 

 

NOVEMBER EVENTS 
 

 

November 18th : Virtual Pie & Punch 

November 23rd- 27th: Thanksgiving Break 

                                     (no school) 
 

ALL MEETING/EVENTS ARE VIRTUAL 

 

 

VURTUAL  P IE  &  PUNCH  

This year Pie and Punch will be 
replaced by some time to enjoy 
each other’s company and reflect 
on reasons we are thankful.   Of 
course there will not be pie, but 
students and families can enjoy a 
snack or treat of their choosing 
during the event (optional).  A 
flyer was sent out via email with 
more information. 

 

GRAB AND GO 
MEALS 

Due to the Thanksgiving holiday, 

the pickup schedule will be 

different the week of the 23rd.  

Pick up times:                         

 Monday (23rd): 7:30-11:30 

Tuesday(24th): 1:30-5:30 

The schedule will return to 

normal after the break. 
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VIRTUAL EVENT 
This event is not sponsored by ECRA but we thought 

you might be interested.  Click on the image below for 

more information on: Empowering Kids! A fun 

workshop for kids and their parents! 
 

PROGRESS REPORTS 

Progress reports will be sent home on 

November 20th. 

 

 

If any family has a positive case of COVID-

19, please contact Brenda Garcia or 

Jennifer Mercer at 505-314-2212 as soon as 

possible.  

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/empowering-kids-a-fun-workshop-for-kids-and-their-parents-tickets-122450146685?aff=ebdssbonlinesearch

